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1. The Public Service Reforms Phase II was started as a follow-up to the Results for Kenya 

Programme in September 2009. 

2. The Implementing Partner for this Phase of the Project was the Office of the Prime 

Minister. The project was executed through the Public Sector Transformation 

Department and the Performance Contracting Department.  

3. The Project was supported by UNDP and three bilateral donors: CIDA, DFID and Sweden. 

4. The activity period as per all the donor agreements came to an end on 31 December 2012. 

SIDA’s agreement was run until 30 June 2013, to allow for project closure. 

5. All assets purchased under the project had been transferred as per IPSAS procurement 

rules. 

6. The project evaluation final evaluation was undertaken by 31 May 2013. 

7. The project final audit for 2012 was also undertaken. 

8. After the 4 March 2013 General Elections, the Office of the Prime Minister was abolished 

and the PSR activities were transferred to Ministry of Devolution and Planning. It was 

therefore not possible to have a project closure meeting given that the Officers that were 

responsible were given other mandates. 
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